
Submitter: Bob Sowdon 

On Behalf Of: Oregon Citizens Lobby 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4133 

Chair Rep Barbara Smith Warner and committee members, 

 

Please vote NO on HB 4133 

What could possibly go wrong when you allow third-party organizations to submit 

registration cards electronically on behalf of individuals?  Will mistakes happen? 

Where is the personal choice of individuals? Voters should be in control of their own 

voter registration records. 

 

What guarantees are there that only those that reside in Oregon when the Social 

Security number is submitted?  This bill has Fraud written all over it.  

 

Thank you 

 

 


